


Bannockburn Homeowners Association
P.O. Box 211, Franktown, Colorado  80116


April 17, 2020


Bannockburn Community,

We trust you and your families are doing well and are staying safe during these trying times with the Covid-19 virus threat.

Given the current Colorado stay-at-home mandate and it's extension through at least April 26, the HOA Board recognizes there may be neighbors in need of extra help, as they may not be able to safely leave home to shop. 

The Board would like to offer to connect people who are in need with those who can help. We are certain that residents are helping the needs of neighbors and we thank you for your assistance. However, others could be in need of help. 

We are reaching out to you as neighbors to let us know who will help, who may need help, and how we collectively might provide that assistance. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Let us know if you could volunteer to shop, run an errand, or be of any assistance to our residents in need within Bannockburn.

Contact Board members via email at hoaboard@bannockburnhoa.com and let us know how you may help, who the neighbor in need is, and we will assist in coordinating the assistance they need.

Let’s continue to make Bannockburn a very desirable and family friendly neighborhood. You will make a difference.

Thank you, 

Bannockburn HOA Board members

